
 

 

 

 

 

 

First Sunday of Advent:  The season of Advent begins on Nov. 27 
this year.  Join us for our service at 10:45 as we enter the Christmas 
season together.  Our theme this year is “A Hasbro Christmas”.  Our 
devotions begin on this day. 
 
Young Adult Christmas Party:  On Friday night, Dec. 2, at 7:00, 
young adults are invited to the home of Pastor Mark and Tammy for 
an ugly sweater Christmas party.  Make sure and wear your killer 
ugly sweater, for this will be a mystery dinner called “Murder at the 
Office”.  Bring some Christmas food that is to die for that can be 
shared and come help us discover who did it. It might be you. 
 
Children’s Christmas Program Practice:  On Sunday, Dec. 4, 
following the morning service, the children eat lunch together and 
then have a dress rehearsal for their program.  Please pick your child 
up at 3:00.  They will also practice on Saturday, December 10, from 
10:00 to 12:00.  
 
Children’s Christmas Program: On Sunday night, Dec. 11, the 
children will be presenting their program called “Christmas 
Cookies”.  They will be presenting this as a dinner theater.  The 
children need to be at the church by 5:15 with seating beginning at 
5:30. Tickets are $12.00 and children under five are $5.00, and 
proceeds will go to the cost of children’s camp.     
 
Women’s Ministry Christmas Party:  On Dec. 12, Women 
Renewed is hosting Jingle and Mingle, a fun evening of Christmas 
cheer for women.  The fun begins at 6:30, and women are invited to 



bring an ornament to exchange, a sweet or savory treat to share, and 
a friend. 
 
Teen Christmas Party:  The teens are planning a Christmas party 
for Sunday, Dec. 18, at the church following the morning service.  If 
you would like to participate in the “Dirty Santa” gift exchange, you 
may bring a gift around $10.00. 
 
Church Board:  The Board meeting and Christmas dinner will be 
at the home of Pastor Mark and Tammy.  The date and time are still 
to be determined. 
 
Christmas Eve Service: On Saturday, Dec. 24, we will have a 
candlelight Christmas Eve service at 6:00.  Invite your family and 
friends to join us for a special time of singing Christmas carols, 
hearing a Christmas devotion, and sharing communion together. 
 
Christmas Day Service:  On Sunday, Dec. 25, we will not have an 
in-person service, but a special prerecorded service will be available 
for you to enjoy at home with your family.  May this be a very 
special time for you and your family. 
 


